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me@warrenbolton.com

From: me@warrenbolton.com
Sent: Tuesday, 28 January 2025 10:10 AM
To: Emily Burke FCRC
Cc: Ward Veitch - Urban Planet
Subject: Update RAL21-0138

 
Hi Emily - Welcome back 
 
I appreciate you have probably have a mountain of emails in your inbox but when you get to 
mine - just to update you. 
 
I held a discussion last week with Cassandra, the admin officer I am guessing is supporting Jeff 
Brannan (That is as high up the tree as they would progress me) in relation to the issuing of the 
decision notice.  
 
On her advice it was going to be issued last Thursday afternoon. - Nothing as yet. 
 
I am wondering if you might be kind enough to chase that up for me and just find out what's 
going on? 
 
Next 
 
I have almost completed preparation of the DA for Operational Works. I'm just clarifying you that I 
can submit the development application on a USB posted to council? 
 
Also I encountered difficulty in converting some of the word documents across to PDF (New MS 
upgrade I suspect ) because it was removing the bookmark part of the hyperlinks code - making 
them ineffective to use.  
 
Is it okay if I include ‘Word’ documents in those instances instead of PDFs? 
 
Hoping you enjoyed your break. 
 
My regards 
 
Warren 
 
 
Warren Bolton 
558 Mooloo Road 
MOOLOO - PC 4570  
Queensland  Australia.  
Web Site 
Alternative contacts:-  
Mobile     Int.  614 293949 04  

Aust.04 293949 04   

Wisdom - if you don’t want to borrow someone else’s then you have to pay to get your own. [WB] 
Carbon Friendly Communication  

 


